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We are fast approaching the end of a very busy 

Summer Term and the School is buzzing with 

activities. 

LITURGICAL NEWS 

There will be a meeting in September for the 
parents of the children who would like to do their 
First Holy Communion. I will confirm the date as 
soon as I know which priest will be based at Christ 
the King Church. 

Feast of St Peter and St Paul 

Father Jim has kindly agreed to celebrate Mass, in 
School, for the children and this will be led by Year 
1 and Year 2. 

Leavers’ Mass 

We will be saying farewell to our Year 6 children 
on Tuesday, 20 July at 6.00 p.m. in School. 

SCHOOL NEWS 

Exciting Art Exhibition 

The children have been using recycling material to 

make an artistic creation. These are amazing and 

they would like to share their work with you on 

Friday, 8 July. There will be more information sent 

out on our School APP in due course!!! 

Talent Show for KS2 

Instead of our Summer Production we are having, 

a Christ the King Has Talent Show on  Friday,  9 July 

for the children in School. 

Transition 

Our Year 6 will soon be visiting their Secondary 

Schools and we will be doing our class transitions 

in the week beginning 5 July. The class teachers 

for the Academic Year 2021/2022 are as follows: 

Nursery: Mrs Bennett Year 3: Miss Mallender 

Reception: Miss Dale Year 4: Mrs Watts 

Year 1: Miss Rouse Year 5: Mrs Rayner 

Year 2:  Mrs Garside Year 6: Mr Buxton 

Trips 

The children are so excited as they have either 

been or are going on a School Trip. Year Five went 

to Cromford Mill. They were the first group at the 

Mill in a long time and they did our School proud 

with their excellent behaviour and participation in 

the activities.   

 

  

 

 

 

 

Reception went to the National Forest Adventure 

Farm and after an exciting bus journey we finally 

arrived at the Adventure Farm Park. The children 

enjoyed feeding the animals but the highlight was 

the slide in the play area! Their laughter and 

enthusiasm was contagious. 

Stronger Together Project 

This year our Trust Project involved singing and 

artwork.  Ten Year 6 children will be performing at 

the theatre in Derby on 6 July. On Monday, 28 

June we will be joining all the children in the Trust 

for a Stronger Together Day. We will be doing 

different activities and the children need to wear 

a t-shirt/ top in their class colour. Their class 

colours are: 

Nursery: Red Year 3: Blue 

Reception: Orange Year 4: Purple/Indigo 

Year 1: Yellow (Yellow) Year 5: Pink/Violet 

Year 2:  Green Year 6: Red 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sports Day -  25th  June 

The children will need to wear their PE kits, as they 

will be enjoying a day of traditional races as well as 

many other sporting activities. 

Unfortunately, we will not be able to have parents 

in attendance this year.  The children will be able 

to buy ice creams and/or tuck at the end of the 

day. 

Summer Fun Day  

It was great to see ALL the children not only 
enjoying the different stalls but also being 
responsible for their own class stall.  

Thank you parents for selling the raffle tickets, as 
this was our main source of fundraising. We will 
be spending the money raised on renovating our 
library, buying new books for every age group 
and getting some more permanent equipment for 
the playgrounds. 

As always, our events rely on our Friends 
Committee who work tirelessly behind the scenes 
to ensure that everything runs smoothly. Thank 
you so much for your time and coming up with 
great fund raising ideas!  

 

                                    

SUMMER WEATHER (I remain hopeful!) 

Please ensure that your child has a labelled water 

bottle, a School hat and that they have sunscreen 

on before they leave home. We cannot apply this 

in School. 

DINNER MONEY 

As we approach the end of the Academic Year 

please ensure that your school dinners are paid 

up to date.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD FOR THOUGHT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


